


Date: February 13, 2006 

Mr. Ray Burstedt 
Pocatello Development Authority 
1651 Alvin Ricken Drive 
Pocatello, ID 83201 

Dear Mr. Burstedt, 

On January 21, 2005 TetriDyn Solutions, Inc. entered in to a $15,000.00 loan agreement 
with the Pocatello Development Authority with a one year maturity date. 

TetriDyn Solutions, Inc. is a forty months old company located in the Business Research 
Park at Idaho State University. We are in the process of taking the company public through 
a process known as a reverse merger. Completion of this process is critical to the success 
and growth of the company. The company continues to grow in both sales and contracts but 
with this good news also comes the reality of the constraints on the company's cash flows. 
The work exists to grow high-end jobs but must be tempered by the balance of the budget. 

As a public company, we have the ability to raise the needed capital through equity investors 
for achieving the job growth through the addition of personnel. These personnel will satisfy 
continued sales efforts, continue product development, and provide technical support and 
services for the company's third party contracts. 

I would like to ask the Pocatello Development Authority for an extension of six months to 
the loan agreement mentioned above to allow the company time to address the immediate 
needs presented. Please let me know if this is acceptable or if you have alternative ideas. 
We continue to do our part in the support and development of the Pocatello economy. 

Thank you for your consideration and time. 

Sincerely, 
/ 

�� 
Dave Hempstead 

President & Chief Executive Officer 
TetriDyn Solutions, Inc. 

1651 Alvin Ricken Drive, Pocatello, Idaho 8320 l (208) 232-4200 


















































